
Babinda Community Bank ® Branch News 
''Enhancing the Community'' 

 
Kids Club T-Shirts 

The Kids Club members were very excited when they received T-shirts and sporting 
equipment from our Babinda Community Bank®. The volunteers who run this club 
do a wonderful service for our kids and therefore our community.  

         
 
 

Photo Competition for Harvest Festival 
 

Keep your entries coming in to our Babinda Community Bank®- remember there’s 
over $200 in prize money and a chance to be published in our fund-raising calendar. 
Entries close 19th May. Extra entry forms can be obtained from the Bank. 
Our Bank also contributes $100.00 each to the Harvest Queen, Miss Personality and 
Miss Charity and this year will also be sponsoring the sugar bowl competition run by 
the Information Centre with $250 of prize money. 
  

Sally has relocated to Cairns 
       
Before moving to Cairns 6 months ago, Sally notified us that she would be leaving. 
She has now tendered her resignation.  We thank her for her contribution to the 
Babinda Community Bank® and wish her well in her future endeavours. 
 
Until the new Manager's position is filled, Lindy Gill, a Business Banking Officer 
known to many in town and with many years of banking experience, has stepped in 
to oversee the running of the branch.  Please drop in and say hello. 
 

Community Forum 
 
The Board of the Babinda Community Bank® is still assessing the items identified 
at the Community Forum and we hope to work with community groups to make 
some of these items a reality. 


